
 
 

DO YOU HAVE A
CHILDREN CONCERN?

 
If you’re concerned about possible child abuse or bad
practice within a club, competition, or any other judo
environment then you should immediately contact:

Yoroi Dojo`s Children Officer
email: yoroidojochildrenofficer@gmail.com

Yoroi Dojo`s Designated Liaison Person - DLP

Irish Judo Federation Safeguarding Team 
email: info@jfm.ie

Irish Judo Association National Children`s Officer 
Mr. John Martin 0879595944

 

 


